
Julia Maria Fernandez 

442 5th Avenue, #1596 

Manhattan, NY 10018 

 

Supreme Court of the United States  

1 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20543 

 

                             February 4, 2024 

 

 

RE: Likely Foul Play in Docket No. 22A766, later changed to 23-339 

       J.M.F v. New Jersey Department of the Treasure, Div. of Pensions 

 

Dear Justice Alito, 

 I am mailing this letter to your attention because you are the justice in charge of New 

Jersey. Kindly share it with the rest of the justices in the manner most convenient to you (please, 

note that I am posting it on my website:  www.tyrannyinnewjersey.com) 

I am referring to this letter as an “open letter” in the hope that it will serve as a deterrent 

in case a member of this court’s staff tries to keep it from you, as I suspect may have happened 

with my Petition for a Writ of Certiorari. 

I do intend to send it to several media outlets, even though I realize it is very unlikely that 

they will publish it. That is the experience I had in the past when I tried to get the main NJ media 

outlets to investigate and expose my case.  

Thank you in advance for your efforts to defend the Constitution and the rule of law in 

New Jersey and the nation. 

Very respectfully, 

 

Julia Maria Fernandez 

http://www.tyrannyinnewjersey.com/

